OPENING OF BIDS
2018 Sidewalk & Drainage Improvements Phase 1
CITY OF KILLDEER
May 16th, 2018
At 3:00 P.M., the opening of bids for the 2018 Sidewalk & Drainage Improvements Phase 1 Project commenced at Killdeer City Hall.  Adam Isakson of AE2S opened and read aloud the bids, with Greg Nordsven, Logan Wallace, Daniel Shepherd and Matt Oase also present.  The bids to be were required to have a bid bond, current contractor’s license in North Dakota, and bid form.  The following are the bid amounts as opened:

1. Shep’s Welding & Construction - $450,498.13
2. Cordova Construction - $272,611.95
Having no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:10 P.M.
Minutes are subject to review and revisions.

Matt Oase, City Administrator 

